
In the Council Chambers of the Municipal Building held on 
Wednesday, May 3, 1995 at 7:30 P.M. with council 
President Kiesling presiding over a Regular Session of 
the Common Council. 

Roll Call: Service, swain, Pizzo, Kiesling, Cole, White, 
Hopkins, Bonnell. Absent: Sherman. 

Kiesling gave the agenda summation. 
There were no minutes for approval. 

White said that everyone here is a primary winner as of 
yesterday (Municipal Primary was Tuesday, May 2) and he 
thanked everyone involved in making this a successful 
election process. 
Cole thanked everyone in District 1 for their support and 
looked forward to continuing to address her district's 
concerns. 
Pizzo thanked everyone who came out to vote. 
Service thanked everyone who ran for office for the first 
time and even if they did not win, urged them to continue 
their interest in the elective process. 
Swain also thanked everyone who voted and especially his 
supporters. He thanked Lola Debro for a good contest in 
the At Large race. He urged everyone to participate in 
the annual spring recycling program. 
Kiesling said that next week is Tourism Week and she 
urged everyone to participate in some of the programs 
they are sponsoring if time permits. 

Bonnell reported on the council memorandum forming a Law 
Enforcement Policy and Civil Liberties Committee with 
Councilmembers Kiesling, Hopkins, Service and Bonnell 
that would review, develop and recommend to the city 
Board of Public Safety and Police Department policies and 
procedures that would assure an appropriate balance 
between law enforcement concerns and protection of 
individual civil rights and liberties and to specifically 
address the management structure chain of command and 
training issues in the Police Department. The committee 
will present recommendation to the Common Council in the 
form of a resolution which upon adoption will be 
forwarded to the Board of Public Safety. 

It was moved, seconded and approved by a voice vote that 
this committee report be accepted. 

Hopkins said that the Social Service Committee will 
accept applications for the Council's special funding 
allocation. He outlined the guidelines and criteria as 
established in earlier enabling legislation. The 
committee will 1,meet on May 17 at 6: 3 o to select proposals 
for further considerations. 

It was moved and seconded that 
introduced and read by title only. 
the resolution by title only. 
It was moved and seconded that 
adopted. The synopsis was given. 
advertised resolution. 

Resolution 95-9 be 
Clerk Williams read 

Resolution 95-9 be 
·This is a legally 

Chris Spiek reviewed briefly the confirming resolution 
process for the previously approved tax abatement for 213 
s. Rogers. All approvals and certificates have been 
granted. 

Duncan Campbell, 
present. 

representing the petitioner, was 

The resolution received a roll call vote of Ayes: 8, 
Nays:o. 
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rt was moved and seconded that Resolution 95-11 be 
introduced and read by title only. Clerk Williams read 
the legislation by title only. 
rt was moved and seconded that Resolution 95-11 be 
adopted. This is a legally advertised resolution. 

Chris Spiek, again reviewed the confirming resolution 
process and noted that this resolution modifies the 
original resolution, deleting two properties that were in 
the original resolution. The properties to be abated are 
at 410, 412 and 414 N. Hay Street. 

The resolution received a roll call vote of Ayes: 8, 
Nays:O. 

RESOLUTION 95-11 

It was moved and seconded that 
introduced and read by title only. 
the ordinance by title only. 

Ordinance 95-27 be ORDINANCE 95-27 
Clerk Williams read 

It was moved and seconded that 
adopted. The synopsis was given. 

Ordinance 95-27 be 

Lynn Friedmeyer reviewed the details of the outline plan 
amendment and the zoning designations of the surrounding 
areas. The request is to expand the list of allowed uses 
to accommodate a prospective occupant; manufacturing 
uses, tool and dye, printing, and building supplies (two 
other uses were listed, but the quality of tape is 
obscured by shuffling paper noise) . The list is attached 
to the ordinance. All materials must be stored inside 
the building and cannot be warehoused outside. 

Joe Landrey, the petitioner, was present and clarified 
some questions about the actual address of the site. He 
said that the proposed landscaping would act as a buff er 
for the IU recycling area that is located there. 

Cole hoped that the Vernal Pike businesses would keep 
this corridor clean and attractive as it is an important 
entry to our city. 

The ordinance received a roll call vote of Ayes: 8, 
Nays:O. 

There was no legislation for first reading. FIRST READINGS 
There was no public input. PUBLIC INPUT 
It was determined that the council would not meet next 
week. 

The meeting waff, adjourned at 8: 15 P .M. 
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